KENOSHA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY BOARD CHAMBERS COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING November 2, 2021

The **County Board Public Hearing** was called to order by Chairman O'Day at 7:00 p.m., in the County Board Chambers located in the Administration Building.

Roll Call was taken.

Present: Supervisors Belsky, Berg, Beth, Celebre, Decker, Franco, Boyd Frederick, Ron Frederick, Gaschke, Gentz, Grady, Gulley, Kubicki, Lewis, Maurer, Nordigian, Nudo, O'Day, Pomaville, Rodriguez, Rose, Wamboldt, and Yuhas

Excused: None.

Present: 23 Excused: 0

Announcements of the Chairman

Chairman O'Day welcomed Youth in Governance Member, Carly Lois, to the meeting.

Citizen Comments

The following citizens spoke in favor of the Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Coordinator position: Leah Blough, Marge Krupp, Laverne Jaros, Adelene Greene, Veronica King, Ali Nelson, Jennifer Franco, Tanya Mclean, Diane Hartwell, Lisa Guerrero, James Simmons, Justin Blake, Nina Taylor, Joan Wilk, Rochelle Anderson-Moore and Brian Thomas.

The following citizens spoke in favor of the South Branch Pike River Restoration Project: Merilet Eugene, Gregory Eugene, Nikki Payne, Todd Brennan, Carl Holborn.

S.R. Mills reported on the progress of the potential Job Center relocation.

Presentation

Supervisor Gentz presented the Kenosha County 2022 Budget.

Adjourn

It was moved by Supervisor Berg, seconded by Supervisor Rodriguez to adjourn at 8:11 p.m. On a voice vote, motion carried.

Prepared by: Michelle L. Nelson, Chief Deputy County Clerk

Submitted by: Regi Bachochin, County Clerk